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FEDERATION  OF 

CALGARY COMMUNITIES 

community character is fully considered in redevelopment is too limited at present, we 
would like to see a framework that will better enable communities to incorporate the local 
context into redevelopment. 

o Work with the cross-corporate team to address issues and concerns about infill 
redevelopment. We like the holistic approach that has been used by the Contextual Monitoring 
Report and we would like to see this approach used for discussing general redevelopment. 

o Commit to regular engagement with stakeholders. This working group which would include 
the Federation, Industry and our member communities would work collaboratively with the 
City. 

• Education on city initiatives for low-density infill development and education on redevelopment 
(policies and process) and community life cycling (impact of redevelopment). The Federation would be 
happy to assist the City on educating and communicating these topics to our community associations. 

Redevelopment is a difficult topic to resolve, there are so many different perspectives that must be balanced. 
While we understand why this monitoring and reporting will end for contextual dwellings, in order for us to 
rebuild that trust between all three stakeholders, a working group would be a good direction to resolving many 
of the conflicts and challenges and working collaboratively again. 

Sincerely, 

Carrie Yap 
Urban Planner 
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